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Proposed permit policy & fee changes for residential and  
commercial driveways 
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 
The Genesee County Road Commission will be hosting a public hearing during the regularly 

scheduled meeting of the Board of County Road Commissioners at 10:00 AM on September 21, 

2021 at 211 West Oakley Street, Flint, Michigan 48503 to discuss proposed driveway permit 

policy changes that demonstrate and clarify best practices for construction of new residential and 

commercial driveways in Genesee County. The policy with the proposed changes is available for 

viewing on our website or can be mailed or emailed upon request. Any citizen wishing to address 

Genesee County Road Commission on these changes will be given the opportunity to make oral 

or written comments and ask questions during this time.  

 
https://gcrc.org/press‐releases‐news/1627‐media‐release‐drive‐policy‐change‐09‐21‐21/file 

 
 
For further information please call Bonnie Wood in Traffic Engineering at (810) 767-4920.   

 
--- ### --- 

                                                                                                                        
Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 

 


